
DSC Faculty Meeting 

Monday November 5, 2018 

DSL 499 2:30 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 

 

Present: Peter Beerli, Gordon Erlebacher, Chen Huang, Alan Lemmon, Anke Meyer-Baese, Tomek 
Plewa, Bryan Quaife, Sachin Shanbhag, Dennis Slice, Xiaoqiang Wang 

Minutes for the October meeting were accepted 

1. Gordon asked that the faculty members review our mission statement and make 
suggestions for additions or deletions. 

2. Michael McDonald said 13 people used the digital sign in for our fall open house. Karey 
will follow up with these people. 

3. Gordon, by accident, missed the meeting of department chairs and directors. He will 
report back from the Chairs and Directors meeting at the Dean’s office, which has been 
delayed. 

4. Gordon announced it is time to think about the fall 2019 academic schedule regarding 
days, times, and electives. 

5. Gordon is involved with CRI, Campus Reimagined. This campus initiative is intended to 
connect students with their passions. Gordon has been working with Bill Lindner, 
Director, Center for Academic and Professional Development and Jesse Torres, 
Development Officer, with FSU Foundation. 

6. ISC 1057 is almost ready to be launched as an online class for spring 2019. A budget had 
to be created and approved before the course could be listed in the class search. In the 
meantime, since the faculty meeting, ISC1057 online course has been approved.  

7. As a point of interest Gordon mentioned a textbook resource. The book is Model-Based 
Machine Learning by Christopher Bishop. Here is a link http://mbmlbook.com 

8. The meeting was adjourned at 2:45. 


